KEEP AN EYE OUT FOR

ANNUAL PATIENT SATISFACTION SURVEY

The Annual Patient Satisfaction Survey
was mailed on <u>July 28, 2025</u>.
Please take a moment to share your feedback.
It helps us build a healthier future for our community.

Drop-off Options:

- August 9, 2025: Return your completed survey at the General Council Meeting at the Compliance Officer's table
- Through September 11, 2025: Drop it off at the Nisqually Tribal Health & Wellness Center

Additional Copies:

- Through August 9: Nisqually Tribal
 Members may request a copy from the
 Compliance Officer or Executive Secretary
- <u>August 10 September 11, 2025:</u> Copies available to all NTHWC patients at the NTHWC

Questions? Call 360.459.5312

The Compliance Officer is happy to help





Questions? Call us

360-459-5312